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Quebec City, QC – The National Inquiry into Missing and Murdered Indigenous Women and Girls would like to 
acknowledge the Wendat people for welcoming us onto their traditional lands from September 17 to 21, 2018, to hold 
the Knowledge Keeper, Expert and Institutional Hearing on Criminal Justice System: oversight and accountability.  

The 11 witnesses brought a wealth of knowledge and evidence to the Commissioners, including on the funding and 
underfunding of Indigenous police services, impacts of colonization on the over representation of Indigenous women 
in the justice system, rates of violence against women around extraction sites and the impact of the implementation 
of the United Nations Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples.   

The next Knowledge Keeper, Expert and Institutional Hearing will be held in Winnipeg, Manitoba from October 1 to 5, 
2018. The topic of discussion will be the family and child welfare.  

Together we will find the truth, honour the truth and give life to the truth. 

 


